
Minutes of PARK meeting, 2023 

 

Mike called the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  At the Western Sizzlen steak House.  

Introductions were made by 32 members and guests. 

 

Minutes of the January meeting were read by Mary W.  and approved is read. 

 

Treasures report was given by Jane a balance of  $5414.68. reported,  It was an increase over 

last months due to $354 in dues being  collected. And $27 being donated from the last raffle. 

 

New business  

Four new members we’re voted into the Klub:  

Matt Bortell, KE8WFR 

Ronald Kuhn,  NQ0D,  

Tom Porter KD8NRV, 

Philip O’Brien, KE8WML 

Welcome to the Klub guys! 

 

The 50-50 raffle was one by Jerry. Yay $31. (and I did not peek) 

 

The Klub  received some correspondence concerning the hamfest in Charleston  on March 18.  

Also the TUSCO Hamfest in Dover,  Ohio on April 22 and it was mentioned the Athens ham 

fest is April 29. at the usual location.  Please check this info on the Inernet for directions. 

   

The Klub received a letter concerning a project that a local person wants to engage in. Mr 

Terburgh, It was decided to send him a note inviting him to a meeting so he could explain 

what the project was that he wanted help with.  He lives near Bill (GGV) so he might look in 

and see. 

 

 New business: 

Ken Harris is looking for a few more people that might be interested in learning how to do 

packet radio. If you’re interested, get a hold of him on the 255 repeater. 

 

I was talking to Dana Fouse and he’s getting a group of ATV enthusiast together (by the way 

that means amateur television not all-terrain vehicle.)  I invited him to do a demo at a future 

club meeting and that is going to be scheduled for March or April. 

 

Larry, saying no further business made the motion to adjourn, in lou of Bob KB8EFB.. motion 

to adjourn was passed. We adjourned at 6:57.  

The minutes were taken by Mary and J and all stray Comments by Jerry W. KA8NJW  


